
YOUR assistance is NEEDED to help the District complete 
its Water Service Line Inventory Project!

DEDHAM-WESTWOOD WATER DISTRICT
Water Service Line Inventory Project

Scan the first QR code to learn how to locate and 
identify your property’s water service line.

Scan the second QR code and submit your inspection 
findings.
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DEDHAM-WESTWOOD WATER DISTRICT
Water Service Line Inventory Project 
to Identify Your Property’s Service Line Material

September 2023

Dear Customer, 

The Dedham-Westwood Water District is required by the United States 
Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) and Massachusetts Department of 
Environmental Protection (MassDEP) to develop a Water Service Line Inventory 
with a focus on identifying lead services by October 2024. 

The District’s water system comprises over 13,000 service line connections and 
210 miles of water main. By conducting this inventory, the District will be able to 
proactively plan how to address lead in our system and create a removal plan. 

In order to complete this project successfully, WE NEED YOUR ASSISTANCE! 
Please review and complete the two steps below:

Step 1: Learn How to Find and Identify Your Water Service Line
Scan the first QR code on the front to help you determine where your water 
service line is located and what your water service line is made of. You may have 
to perform a “scratch test” in order to determine your service line material.

Step 2: Complete the District’s Water Service Line Inventory Form
Scan the second QR code on the front and complete the inventory form. You 
will need to upload a photo of your service line to this form.

Questions or assistance can be directed to 781-329-7090 or  
https://h2o.dwwd.org/wslp. Thank you for your assistance in helping make 
this project a success!

Sincerely,

Blake Lukis
Executive Director

Dedham-Westwood Water District
50 Elm Street
Dedham, MA 02026


